
 

May 27, 2025 

Dear Residents and Consumers of the Town of Hepburn Waterworks, 

Please be advised that the Town of Hepburn will experience a water service disruption on 
Wednesday May 28, 2025, to allow for the repair of a water line break.  

Due to the location of the break, the entire water distribution system will need to be shut down 
while repairs are underway. Following the completion of the repair, a Precautionary Boil 
Drinking Water Advisory will be in effect. At this time, it is unknown how long repair work will 
take in order to restore water pressure to the distribution system. The precautionary water 
advisory will remain in effect until it can be rescinded by the Water security Agency. 

Railway Street between Heritage Street and First Avenue South will be closed to through 
traffic for the duration of the work, please avoid the area and adjust your travel route 
accordingly.  

The bulk fill station will remain accessible and will not be affected by the precautionary boil 
water advisory. Users should plan to access the water fill station via Heritage Street and use 
the north entrance. 

Residents of Heritage Estates are advised that the entrance will be inaccessible for the duration 
of the repair. Please plan for alternative parking prior to the start of work, either on Tuesday 
evening or early Wednesday morning (by 7:00 AM). 

Please refrain from attempting to use water during the 
outage. 

More information on the Precautionary Boil Water Advisory will be coming Tuesday or 
Wednesday. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work to resolve this issue as quickly 
as possible.  

Town of Hepburn  


